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Robicheau, Vanessa

To: Johnson, Brenda
Subject: RE: Laura Bamford

From: Laura B

Sent: Friday, May 31, 2013 02:16 AM
To: Johnson, Brenda

Subject: RE: Laura Bamford

Hi Brenda

I read the Stoney Creek News today, and kind of laughed. The headline on page one said Stoney Cteek residents
against the SCUBE planning. Iwas there and I saw maybe 6 people speak out against the plan and most of this was
a committee that I had never ever spoke with. I did some tresearch and from what i can see Cal Di Falco does not
even live within the SCUBE area. So I wonder how he became a spokesperson. I think the Planning people did a
good job. There is maybe some room for change,'ﬁke maybe a Food Basics and a theatre, thats what 1 heard from
people that were at the meeting. Walmart at Fifty road is as close as Walmart at Centennial, for us that are in
Fruitland. I just wanted something here for the east end. I have known for many yeats this was coming, so I don't
want to delay this in any way. Please feel free to put this comment on public recotd.

Laura Bamford

From:

To: brenda.johnson@hamilton.ca
Subject: RE: Laura Bamford

Date: Wed, 29 May 2013 14:41:10 -0400

Hi Brenda

Yes you do. I have to give you credit Brenda, I could not do your job. No matter how much they paid me (haha)

I don't really have a lot of problems with the City Plan, I just would really like some commercial around here like a
grocety store, even a small one like Food Basics etc. I would love to read the sutvey that was done to say we could
not sustain any more commetcial in my area, we have like nothing out here. Thave lived hete neatr Fruitland Road
for 32 years and I either have to go to Fortino's or Grimsby. I don't want another Walmart personally, its about the
same distance from us as Walmart on Centennial. But it seems like a done deal. And as far as those people that
built half a million dollat homes on Batton, well they just didn't do theitr homework. T have know this was coming
for many many years. Also the plan that the community committee drew up, I had nevet heard or seen it before.
They were at my door the other day asking me to sign, and I told them if you believed in your plan you would have
tried to sell it, and like I said I knew nothing about it. I will see you at the meeting tonight...

By the way..good job done last week in keeping that meeting in order!

Laura




Subject: RE: Laura Bamford

Date: Wed, 29 May 2013 14:17:48 -0400
From: Brenda.Johnson@hamilton.ca
To:

Hello Laura

Do | have your permission to send your comments to our staff for public record?
Please let me know

Brenda

From: Laura B

Sent: April 11, 2013 5:18 PM
To: Johnson, Brenda
Subject: Laura Bamford

Hi Brenda

Just thought you might be interested in seeing my backyard pictures that were taken I believe about a couple of
months ago. As much as i would like to see development and some services, like grocery stores, banks, restaurants
for out area. We don't have much out here. I think Barton St atound the Fruitland Road area should be made
commetcial, it is a main road and it just makes sense. 1 have lived in this area for over 30 years and have always
had some water in my backyard but never this much. Iam concetned and I don't know how much more my floot
boards can take. I have no basement. Many studies and many years have passed and what frustrates me is in all
that time we still don't have all the information. I am concerned when they statt to build behind me, what will
happen. Yes we have to get it right. I would like to see this land developed because I would like to buy a new
home back there. Anyways I am sending you some pictures I thought you might be interested in seeing.

Thank you
Laura Bamford




